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November 3, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Feng “Jeff” Jiang, P.E 
Assistant Director ECSD 
Public Utilities  
City of Hollywood 
1621 N 14TH Avenue 
P.O. Box 229045 
Hollywood, Fl 33022-9045 
 
 
Re:  Governmental Adoptable Contract (“Piggyback Contract”) 
 Project Title: Stormwater Construction Drainage Contract 
 Project No. Work Order Basis 
 
 
Dear Mr. Jiang: 
 
David Mancini and Sons, Inc (DMSI) is pleased to submit the attached Stormwater Contract that we 
are currently working on for the City of Fort Lauderdale. The attached contract has been provided for 
your review and acceptance under the City’s governmental adoptable contracts clause. Should the City 
choose to move forward with piggybacking this contract, DMSI will honor the same unit prices for all 
labor, materials and equipment as outlined on contract. 
 
DMSI is exceptionally qualified to execute this stormwater contract to the highest standards of quality 
and safety. Our team brings vast experience in project construction and management that is directly 
applicable to this scope of work. Our team offers extensive construction experience, strong local 
knowledge and effective project management capabilities that ensure that our projects are completed 
on time and on budget. 
 
Upon request, DMSI gladly clarify any questions regarding the enclosed, please feel free to contact us 
at 954-977-3556 or Bids@dmsi.co. 
 
 
 
 
Fabio Angarita 
David Mancini & Sons, Inc. 
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